
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Fair    19th – 22nd March 
Parents Evening Wednesday 20th March Easter Assembly Tuesday 26th March 

9am EYFS 
2.30pm KS1 

                

  

 

Friday 8th March 2024 

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

World Book Day supports children to read for pleasure by encouraging 6 behaviours: 

1. Being read to regularly 

2. Having books at home and school 

3. Finding time to read 

4. Having trusted help to find a book 

5. Giving children a choice in what to read 

6. Making reading FUN! 

A visit to a bookshop can help children discover the joys of reading for pleasure by giving them the opportunity 
to choose books of their own – with expert booksellers ready to give trusted recommendations and advice. Find 
a bookshop near you. 

We have had some amazing World Book Day dioramas brought into school this week, here are a few of them for 
you to see. 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/spend-everywhere
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/spend-everywhere


 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Computer club is not just about coding and 

programming. We have spread our wings and 

started to design models that will be controlled by a 

computer program. Children have been working on 

different parts of the project with the help of Miss 

Sutton and Mr Goodier and are making good 

progress with the project. Shortly we will be ready to 

test a prototype and check out the electronics and 

coding. Watch this space for further updates. 
 

We raised

£220 

On Bright Day!

Last week we saw that Year 3 have been collecting data and producing 

a tally chart. They are trying to decide if something is truly random and 

have been programming using Scratch to test this.  

This week the children collected data from the dice program they have 

been writing over the last couple of weeks. They entered the data into 

Google Sheets and then visualised that information by creating a graph.  

This makes it easier to decide if some numbers appear more often than 

others and if the spin is truly random. 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have said a fond farewell to Mrs 

Abram who has left Aldwyn after many years of 

dedicated service to the children and school to 

take on a new role at Ashton West End Primary 

School. 

We wish to express our thanks to Mrs Abram for 

the love, kindness, and dedication that she has 

shown to all at Aldwyn and wish her health and 

happiness in their future. We hope that Mrs 

Abram will be able to keep in touch and visit us in 

school. 
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Thank You to everyone who has supported the Friends of 

Aldwyn Mother’s Day stall this week. There were lots of 

gifts bought for those special people in our lives. 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in EYFS and KS1 are invited to create/decorate Easter Bonnets to be used as part of the assembly which 
will be held on Tuesday 26th March. Parents and Carers are invited to join us for the assembly. For EYFS children 
this will be at 9am, for KS1 children the assembly will be at 2.30pm. Please send any bonnets into school by 
Monday 25th March. 
 

 We will once again be supporting the work of Willow Wood Hospice as we 

take part in this year’s Bunny Hop to raise vital funds for the Hospice.  

All children throughout school will take part in the fundraiser on Monday 

25th March 2024.  

Children should all now have brought home a sponsorship envelope to 

gather sponsors from those in a position to donate. 

As a school, we are aware that as children get older, they 

will begin to take part in fasting during Ramadan. If your 

child will be fasting in the period of Ramadan, we would 

like to work with you to make sure that your child is 

supported by school in the best way we can.  Children 

who are fasting will be able to use the quiet room during 

dinnertimes if they choose. This will be a space where 

they are able to rest, pray or take part in quiet activities 

as they choose. 

Please could you inform your child’s class teacher if they 

will be taking part in the fast so that we are aware and we 

are able to support them appropriately during the day. 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Anton Elijah Imogen Jax Liddy Azavier 
Georgia Keanu Amaarah Muhammad Bella Shiloh 
Freya Carter Dawud Zayn Isla Alice 
Elizabeth Abubaker Emmy Mia Owen Eliza 
Leonie Mohammad Isabella Joshua Darcey Jamie 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

The Birthday Message 
 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 

 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
 

Thomas Kobi Louie 
Halimah Madina  
   
   
   

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


